

August 22, 2022

Dear Sanibel City Council Members and City Manager Souza,

As mentioned at the City Council meeting this past Tuesday, August 19, The Island Water Association is requesting appointment of a Council liaison, similar to the liaison arrangement established with Community Housing and Resources.

We believe that this position would afford us the ability to discuss important matters impacting all Sanibel residents in advance of formally presenting to the full Council.

We respectfully request that Laura DeBruce is appointed as the IWA liaison in this first year as she has recently rotated off the Board and has in-depth understanding of the matters we wish to bring to City Council.

Please advise whether this may be brought to Council at an upcoming meeting. Thank you for your support.

The IWA Board of Directors

Mark Koelmel, President
John Schmidlin, Vice President/Treasure
Erika Steiner, Vice President/Secretary
Jon Rosen, Vice President
Jack Allen, Vice President

IWA General Manager, Diana Wilson